FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
JANUARY 3, 2011
CONTACT: SHERRY M. KELLY, INTERIM CITY CLERK (707) 648-4527

VACANCIES ON ARCHITECTURAL HERITAGE AND LANDMARKS COMMISSION
AND BEAUTIFICATION ADVISORY COMMISSION

Anyone interested in being considered for appointment to the City of Vallejo’s
Architectural Heritage and Landmarks Commission (AHLC) or Beautification Advisory
Commission (BAC) may submit a formal application with the Vallejo City Clerk no later
than Friday, January 28, 2011.

There is currently one vacancy on the AHLC and six expired terms. Commissioners
must have a demonstrated talent or interest in aesthetics, architectural design or
cultural heritage, either through background, experience, training, education or
occupation. The duties of this Commission are defined in the Vallejo Municipal Code
Chapter 2.48. The Commission meets the third Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. at
City Hall.

There are currently three vacancies on the BAC and six expired terms. The purpose of
this commission is to advise the Council on all matters pertaining to beautification of the
City and to stimulate residents and property owners to carry out City Council approved
plans for beautification of the City. The duties of this Commission are defined in the
Vallejo Municipal Code Chapter 2.30. The Commission meets the last Monday of each
month at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.

Commission members must be residents of the City and at least 18 years of age.

Applications forms may be obtained from the City Clerk, 555 Santa Clara Street, Vallejo,
by calling (707) 648-4527, or via e-mail at skelly@ci.vallejo.ca.us.



